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FSA UPDATES 

FUNDRAISING 

TARGETS 
2024-2025 

 

This year’s target: £4,000 
Total raised so far:        £3,913.62 
 

 
____________________________________ 
 

200 CLUB  
WINNING NUMBERS 

  

Draw 1st 

Prize 

2nd 

Prize 

JANUARY 2025 61 68 

DECEMBER 2024 94 76 

 

For further information: 
visit our webpage 

 
____________________________________ 
 

FSA COMMITTEE 
NEXT MEETING 

 

All Welcome! 
 

Join us at Fitzharrys School in the 
library for our next meeting on 

Tuesday 11th March 2025  
at 7.30pm. 

 
 Email FSA secretary, Mrs Holt at 

sholt@fitzharrys.school  
to let us know to expect you.  

 
 Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

 

____________________________________ 

 

Egg-citement! 
Easter hamper raffle returns 

FITZHARRYS SCHOOL ASSOCIATION (FSA)  

 

The FSA is once again preparing not 
just 1, not just 2, but at least 3 mouth-
wateringly scrumptious, Easter-
themed, luxury chocolate hampers as 
the main prizes! You’ll have several 
opportunities to get your hands on a 
prize… Last year, we received enough 
donations to make up 7 hampers! 
 

Entries cost £2 each and will be limited 
to one per student or member of staff, 
so every participant has an equal 
chance of winning.  You can enter the 
competition via buying a ticket through 
your ParentMail account. Deadline for 
entries will be the end of the day on 
Monday 31st March, with the draw 
taking place on Tuesday 1st April. 
Winners will be notified ASAP, so they 
can arrange to collect their goodies 
from school before the Easter holiday. 
 

Good luck and a sincere thank you to all 
who participate! 

Email: sholt@fitzharrys.school   I   Website: www.fitzharrys.oxon.sch.uk/parents/fsa/ 
Facebook: @FSAnews Issue: March 2025 

Win one of our Eggcellent Hampers!  

We are thrilled to report that we are 
very close to raising this year’s target 
of £4000 for Fitzharrys School.    

The money raised this year will go 
towards our Phase 2 wall art plans 
around school the site, following the 
brilliant success of our last installations 
in the Humanities and English 
departments.  As we are witnessing 
first-hand in school, inspirational and 
informative wall art can have a 
transformative effect on students; it is 
a great way to raise pupils' aspirations 
as well as raise a smile. We are 
working with the school leadership 
team and wall art companies to action 
this next phase. 

We hope you will consider entering 
our Easter Hamper Raffle to help us 
reach our fundraising aim. 
 

Example photo above – we promise our hampers will be just as mouth-wateringly impressive as this! 
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